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Jt!Jes.sage From The Editor 

I t gives me great pleasure and previlage to present to you 

our revamped Journal from this February I998 issue. 

Our Editorial Board met and discussed several times in the 
year I997, and ultimately with very useful suggestions from 

my colleagues, we are now launching this new look Journal. 

Rapid �~�'�t�r�i�d�e�s� have been made in the field of Obstetrics, Gy­
naecology and Human Reproduction since the last four dec­
ades. Infertility, Assisted Reproductive Technologies, Repro­

ductive endocrinology, Endoscopy, Fetomaternal medicine, 
Imaging Sciences, 3-D Ultrasonography system, Gynaeco­

logical Oncology, Molecular Biology, Genetics, Telmedicine, 

Perinatal Medicine, Geriatric Gynaecology, Adolescent Gy­
naecology etc. have established themselves as subspecialities 
or superspecialities. The present day Obstetrician and Gy­

noecologist has got to be abreast with this expanding knowledge. 

To.fit!fil this need ofour FOGS! members and readers, vve thought it fit to give them many more additional 
interesting features like Guest Editorials, Guest Articles, Guest Review Articles by eminent persons. We 

\\'ill olso trv to incorporate important technical reports from eminent world organisations, and specialist 

Associations. Review of literature or citations ji-om literature, Controversies in management of certain 
important topics, Book Revievvs, lettters to Editors and replies from Authors, in our forthcoming issues of 
our Journal. Of course, these changes cannot be done overnight, but will be implemented bye and bye as 
.feosihle. We 1vill try to raisefurther the standard of our Journal in the coming years, and try to see that the 
Journal is not only helpfid to family physicians, practicing Obstetrician and Gynaecologists, but also for 

those practicing sub and superspeciality too. 

There are many advances in the printing and publishing technology over the years, and we are now trying 

to introduce these_fi-om our Februarv 1998 issue onwards. These will be effected by changing the size of the 
Journal. elegant cover page, printing on art paper, coloured photographs and advertisements, and change 
(dfomzat. We hope this radical change will be more reader friendly, most up-to-date and informative. 

1 appeal to all mv Colleagues to send their high quality scientific papers to enrich the contents of the 

Journol and enhancefitrther the prestige of the Journal Nationally and Internationally. 

1 \t 'Ott!d certainly appreciate to receive your constructive suggestions to improve the quality of the Journal. 

I Wish oll the FOGS! Members and The Readers a very happy and prosperous year 1998. 
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